
The proposed development represents an unreasonable enlargement, for which there are 
design alternatives to achieve car parking provisions and improved access on the site without 
impacting on the environment and particularly the vista that is currently enjoyed by residents 
and locals who enjoy the walkway 
Kind regards 
Cathy & Greg Hall

Sent: 18/03/2020 9:57:47 AM
Subject: FW: TRIMMED: Re development proprosal 103 Narrabeen Park parade Warriewood 


